
	

	

	
 

Minutes 
Moretown Planning Commission 

Wednesday, June 21, 2023 6:30 pm 
 

In Person and On Zoom 
 

	
Present: David Stapleton, Deborah Carroll, Karen Horn, John Schmeltzer 
 
David called the meeting to order at 6:35. 
 
One member of the public was present on Zoom – Travis Blodgett. Mr. Blodgett 
commented that no minutes had been posted for the June 7 meeting or a meeting in 
April.  He further commented that he believed David Stapleton has a conflict of interest 
in discussing changes to the Class 4 Road and Trail policy for the town. 
 
Karen acknowledged that she was tardy in sending the draft minutes for posting, 
providing them to the Planning Commission only today. There was no motion made to 
approve the minutes. 
 
The Planning Commission completed its discussed the draft vision and goals to guide 
development of the next municipal plan.  
 
At the next meeting the Planning Commission will consider the Table of Contents of the 
current plan and ways that the next plan could be made more succinct and readable.  
As well, they will consider what kinds of maps would best inform the public about the 
plan. A suggestion was made to put Section 3, About Our Town, in an appendix and 
also send it to the Historical Society for them to review. 
 
Karen made a motion to have only one meeting in July, on the 19th. John seconded the 
motion, which passed unanimously. 
 
John made a motion to adjourn at 7:40. Deb seconded the motion, which was 
unanimously approved. 
 
 
 



	

	

Respectfully Submitted, 
Karen Horn 
June 21, 2023 


